
President | Mark Austin | (949) 293-5340 |  maustin@bwslaw.com

Vice President | Nathalie Adourian | (714) 744-5579 | nadourian@cityoforange.org

Treasurer | Aaron Harp | (949) 644-3131 | aharp@newportbeachca.gov 

Secretary | James Eggart | (714) 415-1062 | jeggart@woodruff.law

MAGGIANO’S LITTLE ITALY 
3333 Bristol Street, Costa Mesa (South Coast Plaza) 

April 17, 2025 @ 12:00 p.m. 

“Water is Worth It – Current Issues in the Costs and Risks of Water & Sewer Service” 

                    Claire H. Collins 
                            Hanson Bridgett LLP 

Members & Non-Members: For reservations, please complete the section below accordingly and email Juliet at jhyung@woodruff.law
no later than Monday, April 14, 2025, at 12:00 pm. PLEASE provide timely notice to ensure an accurate head count. If we do not 
receive your RSVP by the deadline, lunch may not be guaranteed. 

***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************** 
MEMBERS:

Name of City or Affiliation Name  E-mail Address 

                                                                            Name                                                   E-Mail Address 

              Name                                                   E-Mail Address 

*********************************************************************************************************************************************************************  
NON-MEMBERS: Make a $50.00 check (includes lunch, tax & gratuity) payable to OCCAA, and mail to OCCAA Treasurer, Aaron Harp at 
100 Civic Center Drive, Newport Beach, California 92660. Please note the name of the non- member on the check. 

Name of City or Affiliation Name                                                   E-Mail Address 

                                                                             Name                                                   E-Mail Address 

******************************************************************************************************************************************************************** 
Please note that lunch will be served “family-style” and will include at least one vegetarian selection. 


